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Armand Comire
100 Redington Street
Littleton, NH 03561

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This is government gone power mad.  We don't need this power AND it is not for us who live here.  It
WILL HURT TOURIST BUSINESS!  You believe you can ram this down our throat; you are wrong!  
Perhaps you didn't notice, but TRUMP won, it is different now.  I do have one question for you; how do
you protect your towers?  The north country have clans up here.  I AM NOT ONE OF THEM, but as a
former police officer I know what THEY are capable of!

Sincerely,
Armand Comire
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